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Circular 019-2020               

  17 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
As you are aware with Apartment block A having been completed in last year and Apartment 
block B set to be completed in the next month.  We have decided that it would be nice to 
name the two Apartment buildings instead of referring to them as A and B block. 
 
I thought it would be a great opportunity to get input from all our creative residents on 
possible names.  Keeping in mind that it would become part of apartment residents’ 
addresses.  
 
We are looking for names that are punchy and not to long, but that really embodies the 
Evergreen environment of care and community. 
 
To this effect I would like to invite you to all send me your suggestions for consideration. 
 
Thank you in advance! 
 

   
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 


